
Get ready to get SILLY! 

 

The Summer Reading Challenge is back with Silly Squad! 

It’s almost time for this year’s Summer Reading Challenge, and for 2020 it’s all about 
funny books, happiness and having a laugh! 

The Silly Squad is a team of animal friends who love to go on adventures and get 

stuck in to all different kinds of funny books. This year, our Challenge features extra 

special characters designed by the award-winning author and illustrator Laura Ellen 
Anderson, who you’ll know from amazing reads like Amelia Fang and Evil Emperor 

Penguin! 

You can join the Silly Squad on a new adventure by setting your own personal 
reading challenge to complete this summer. Our new online platform will help you 

keep track of your books, reviews and the rewards you unlock along the way. 

As always, we’ll have loads of brilliant book suggestions to get you started, and tips 

on how you can keep reading even while schools and libraries are closed. We’ll also 
have heaps of super silly activities, quizzes, videos, games and more to keep you 

entertained at home! 

Keep an eye on this website for the latest Summer Reading Challenge news. 
 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

Also, remember to keep on learning your number 

facts.  Use: https://ttrockstars.com/ to access Times 

Table Rock Stars or 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-

button  

Enjoy your reading, whatever book you choose. 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/book/21273099
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/book/12205051
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/book/12205051
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://ttrockstars.com/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button


A very warm welcome to all our children in 

 

We are all looking forward to greeting you in September in your new 

classrooms where we will have a lot of fun making new friends, 

learning new skills and enjoying getting back to creating our school 

community. 

Now we have met each other, I would like to encourage you to join the 

Summer Reading Scheme which for the first time is all online this year.  

We will share our reading adventures when we return to school and 

there will be prizes, prizes, prizes for all those who participate.  

You have been asked to create a collage picture of your class animal.  

These will be used to brighten your classroom and help you settle in.   

Lastly, don’t forget to send your teacher a postcard from somewhere 

you visit during your holiday. Tell us where you are and what you are 

doing. It could be a visit to the park or a vacation in Wales – we would 

love to share your experiences.  

More than anything else, rest and enjoy the sunshine. 

 

Mrs Coyle, Miss Thomas, Mrs Squires & Mrs Sawyer 

Year 3 
Squirrels Class 

Miss Thomas 

Year 3/4 
Rabbits Class 

Mrs Coyle 
 

Year 4 
Hedgehogs Class 

Mrs Squires 
Mrs Sawyer 


